
Congregation B’nai Israel 

 
 

 

Sign up your college students for the 
CBI College Connection! 

 

We want to keep our college kids “connected” to their Jewish traditions 
and CBI. Sign your son or daughter up to receive holiday packages and 

little reminders from their CBI family on: 
 

Welcome Package/A New Year 
Chanukah 

Purim 
Passover 

 

It’s a great way for Congregation B’nai Israel 
to stay connected with your children on campus! 

Don’t have a college address yet?  Don’t worry!  
Reserve a package now … and email us the address later! 

 
A donation of $54.00 per student is appreciated to help defray costs.   

 
 

EASY ONLINE SIGN-UP AT 
 

www.cbi-nj.org/college-connection  
 
 
 

 

 Questions?  Please Contact: 
 Debbie Fox at 973-699-8420 or email at debfoxresearch@aol.com.  

(If you email, please put “College Connection” on the subject line.) 

 
 
 

 

DON’T DELAY! 
To ensure 

delivery for 
Welcome 

Package, please 
respond ASAP! 

http://www.cbi-nj.org/college-connection
mailto:debfoxresearch@aol.com

